
From: Legislative Aide to Delegate Lynwood Lewis [mailto:legislative100th@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 2:58 PM 
To: ATR-Agricultural Workshops 
Subject: Letter from Delegate Lynwood Lewis 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please see attachment of a letter from Delegate Lynwood Lewis of Virginia's 100th district. I 
apologize in advance for this not coming from an official government e-mail, however, our 
account has been experiencing technical difficulties. Also note that two copies of this letter have 
been sent by mail. 
 
Thank You, 
 
--  
Jessica Bowman 
Legislative Aide to 
Delegate Lynwood Lewis 
legislative100th@gmail.com 
757.787.1094 (o) 
757.968.9769 (c) 
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